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Dear parents and carers, 
 

Uniform Suppliers 
 

Recently we were saddened to find out that APC Clothing, one of our school uniform suppliers, 
had ceased trading with immediate effect.   
 

The APC website is displaying the message below:  
 

 
 

Please reassured that our other suppliers of school uniform (for the full list see our Uniform Policy 
on the website) continue as normal.  Should any parents or carers have any worries or concerns in 
relation to school uniform please contact your child’s Head of Year or admin@shs.starmat.uk 
 

Gas Safe Charity Funding 
 

Please see the following message from North Yorkshire Council: 
 

“Choices4Energy at the North Yorkshire Council has funding available until September to help 
homeowners with low income and/or disability to pay for measures that address potential gas 
safety, gas leaks or CO poisoning (<£36,000 household income, other criteria may apply).  This 
includes measures such as repairs and servicing of gas boilers, fires and cookers.  Badly fitted or 
poorly serviced gas appliances can put you and your family at risk.  There is a maximum grant of 
£500 per household, and we are encouraging homeowners to check gas appliances now to ensure 
they are safe to use, ready for winter. Contact us now on 0300 131 2 131 and ask for 
Choices4Energy, or visit Choices4Energy | North Yorkshire Council for more information. 
 

See attached copy of our Gas Safety leaflet which provides info about the funding available.” 
 

Spotlight on Safeguarding 
 

Please see attached July’s copy of the STAR MAT Safeguarding Bulletin. 
 

As always if you have any worries or concerns in relation to the safety and wellbeing of a student, 
please do not hesitate to contact us, either via the Tell Us function on our website, or by contacting 
your child’s Head of Year or our Designated Safeguarding Lead, Mrs Marsh. 

mailto:admin@shs.starmat.uk
https://r1.ddlnk.net/c/AQjHqAwQ4M2zARiMiYOzASCokrEuMz_zz9kqkATBrCPhlMpkeiOW411niUQlk2CXXazgMqo


 

 

Spotlight on Literacy 
 

Please see attached our summer term Literacy Bulletin, which is full of the wonderful things our 
students have been doing in the world of all things reading!  
 

Thank you to our Student Leaders!  
 

This week we welcomed over 190 Year 6 students into school to prepare them for joining Team 
Sherburn in September.  I would like to publicly thank our student leaders for the kind and helpful 
manner in which they supported our new students – you absolutely embodied what it means to be 
a good team member!  
 

  

And finally…  
 

We have a lot of lost property in our student reception – please, please encourage your child to 
come and collect it.  Any items not collected by the end of term will be donated to charity!  
 

Thank you as always for your ongoing support, 
 

 
Kind regards, 
 

Miriam Oakley 
Headteacher  
 


